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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

29 July 2025 

New Chapter Begins with Opening of Litchfield’s Community Library 

Litchfield Council is pleased to announce the official opening of its brand-new library, a 
milestone development in the region’s commitment to learning, literacy, and community 
connection.  

The new facility, located at the Coolalinga Central, will be officially opened on Wednesday, 
6 August 2025 at 9:30am. 

The new library represents an important step forward in enhancing access to information, 
technology, and lifelong learning opportunities for residents across the region. 

This modern and accessible space will serve as a vital hub for residents of all ages, offering 
a welcoming environment that supports a broad range of community needs. The library 
features digital resources, quiet study areas, dedicated children’s zones. A new meeting 
room is also available for hire, providing a convenient venue for local groups, events, and 
small gatherings. 

Litchfield Council Chief Executive Officer, Stephen Hoyne said the new library reflects 
Council’s ongoing investment in infrastructure that supports community wellbeing and 
lifelong learning. 

“This library is more than just books – it’s a space designed to inspire, connect and grow with 
our community. We’re incredibly proud to deliver this important facility to the people of 
Litchfield,”. 

Council acknowledges that the relocation of the library service has prompted a wide range 
of community feedback over time. Council remains committed to ensuring that the library 
continues to evolve in response to the needs and aspirations of the community. 

The official opening will include guest speakers, and free activities for children including face 
painting and ice cream giveaways. Community members, stakeholders and officials are 
warmly invited to attend and explore the new space. 

Council looks forward to the library becoming a place where people can connect, discover, 
and participate in a range of programs and services designed to enrich the Litchfield lifestyle. 


